From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:05:13 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 3:22 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Josee Lachance

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It is totally appalling to me that the OEB and Hydro One are considering eliminating the Seasonal Rate Class...
under this new class my property would move to the residential low density R2 class...which would mean i would
see increases to my bills that are excessive with a more than 54 percent increase !

This Province has the highest electricity rates in the country and has seen industries disappear because they can no

longer compete! Now you want residents to leave?

It is absolutely unacceptable to be considering this type of change ...Hydro One is already non competitve ...needs to
restructure itself not change it pricing structure and pass issues on to the customer!!

Enough is Enough!

A very concerned seasonal cottager who has paid very high electricity bills ongoingly....

Josée Lachance

-- Attachment --





